
SLI Towers Municipal <municipal@slitowers.ca>

Automatic reply: Telecommunication proposal at 2006 Roberts Road,
Nanoose Bay

ALC Island Land Use ALC:EX <ALC.Island@gov.bc.ca>
To: "municipal@slitowers.ca" <municipal@slitowers.ca>

Wed, Oct 25, 2023 at 4:41 PM

Hi Dom,

 

Thanks for your patience. I wanted to do my due diligence before responding. With regard to a
telecommunications tower and associated access road you can proceed without notifying ALC in the future as
it is federally regulated. However, if there is other infrastructure associated with the telecommunications tour
(for example a formal road dedication) or the tower requires subdivision, or any other additional infrastructure
request/property change outside of the tower + access, you should check with the ALC before proceeding.

 

I hope this clarifies things and again sorry for the slow reply.

Sincerely,

Sarah

 

Sarah Clements, MSc, PAg

Island Land Use Planner | Agricultural Land Commission

201 – 4940 Canada Way, Burnaby, BC, V5G 4K6

T 236.468.3283 | F 604.660.7033

ALC.SouthCoast@gov.bc.ca | www.alc.gov.bc.ca

 
If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail and attachments please notify the sender by return e-mail and delete the e-mail
and attachments immediately. This e-mail and attachments may be confidential and privileged. Confidentiality and privilege are not
lost by this e-mail and attachments having been sent to the wrong person. Any use of this e-mail and attachments by an unintended
recipient is prohibited.

 

From: municipal@slitowers.ca <municipal@slitowers.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 2:08 PM
To: ALC Island Land Use ALC:EX <ALC.Island@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Re: Telecommunication proposal at 2006 Roberts Road, Nanoose Bay
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